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April 2016 
 

Prairie 4th Grade 
nadamson@usd261, swestfall@usd261, tsacquitne@usd261 and 

rwidener@usd261.com 

  

State assessments are going well. Make sure your student gets 

plenty of sleep, eats a good breakfast, he or she uses 100% 

effort and here on testing days.  

PTO Fun Night will take place at All Start Adventures on April 

28th from 6-9pm. Look for information to come home soon. 

No school on April 29th due to district wide assessment grading. 

The last week of April, 4th grade will be selling suckers for a field 

trip in May. 

Our calendars tell us it is Spring, but this is Kansas. Please remind 

students to dress for the weather.  

Allergy and sinus season is upon us and we are running low on 

tissues. Any donations will be greatly appreciated, as well as 

replenishing pencils. Thank you, thank you!!! 

Thank you,  

Mr. Adamson, Mrs. Russell, Mrs. Sacquitne and Ms. Armstead 

 

 

 

What’s Going on in the Classrooms!!!! 

Reading and Workstations will be starting our Titanic adventure with a surprise activity at the 

end. 

Science will be studying the Weather and Earth Day Awareness. 

Math class will be reviewing all standards then move on to Algebraic Equation 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

April 5 

State Assessments (math) 

April 28 

PTO Fun Night All Star Sports 

April 29 

No School 

 

April Birthdays 

Dylan -                         6th 

Sam -                          17th 

Alyssa -                       18th 

Jahida-                       20th 

Allison-                        26th 

Alexis-                         30th 

 

 

 

 


